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Kia ora koutou  

COVID-19 

The government will announce next week, possible changes to the current COVID-19 traffic light 

framework.  Our families will be advised of any changes that will affect our school after the 

government announcement and once clarification has been received from the Ministry of 

Education and Ministry of Health. 

Thank you for continuing to let us know of positive cases in your household.  We have again this 

week, seen an increase in the number of positive cases being 35, with our total positive cases for 

the last 6 weeks at 136.  Our average student attendance at school this week was 84%. 

If there are any positive cases during this weekend, please email the office at 

admin@greenbay.school.nz 

Reminder - GBKO – If your child tests positive and attends GBKO, please let them know 

immediately as well, so they can put their processes in place. 

We hope that you and your family are coping, especially if you are household contacts and 

isolating.  Please take care and look after yourselves.  Ministry Assistance link, help when you 

are self-isolating. 

Goal Setting Conferences are set up for next week (Week 10) via Zoom video conferencing, 

Monday 4 April – Thursday 7 April.   Should there be any technical difficulties, or should the 

teacher be unable to attend their Zoom video conference at the last minute due to family/health 

reasons, we will endeavour to organise another time for you with the classroom teacher. 

Stay safe and take care. 

On behalf of all the staff at Green Bay School, we would like to thank you for your continued 

support of our school. 

 

Arohanui 

He whānau kotahi tātou - We are one family 

 
Anand Muthoo 

Principal 

Green Bay School  
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